
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Kim Banning, CMC 
  Clerk of Council 
 
FROM: Robert S. Priestas, P.E. 
  Director of Engineering 

DATE: May 10, 2018 

SUBJECT: Proposed Annexation of 2.1+/- acres located at 6595 Clark State Road 
in Jefferson Township, by Brandon Wogan, Property Owner 

 

According to the Gahanna Thoroughfare Plan, Clark State Road is identified to 
require 80 feet of right-of-way.  The current right-of-way for this property is 60 
feet, therefore the dedication of an additional 10 feet of right-of-way shall be 
designated as a condition of accepting the proposed annexation. 


